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Sakivihar Road, Mumbai, 
 400072  

 
January 11, 2023 
Farhan Shaikh 
Sr. Account Executive 

 
 
 
 
Dear Farhan, 
 
As a part of our GlowUp team, you have engineered/crafted impact – and in return, we aim 
to reward and celebrate you for your performance. We are pleased to be able to award you 
with a promotion to the position of Client Relations Head. 
Congratulations, and thank you for all that you do to help businesses to improve in everyday 
life!  
All other terms and conditions of your employment remain unchanged.  
Thank you for all you do! 

 
Best wishes,  
Team GlowUp. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Sincerely,  

 
Ashish Dhanani 
Founder/CEO  
 
  
 


